
 

 

22 August 2024 
 
 
Dear Student 

 
GCSE Results Summer 2024 

 
Congratulations on the results you have received today.  I hope that they are what you expected or better! 
 
Help available on Results Day: 

Please direct any queries you may have about your received grades to either Mr Slingsby (Deputy Head 
responsible for exams) or myself, Mrs Botcher (Exams Officer).  We will both be available until midday in 
Beechurst Hall. If you are concerned about your final grade after this time, please refer to the school 
website: Soham Village College – Results and Certification (sohamvc.org) 
 
GCSE Certificates: 

Certificates will not be available until the end of November.  I will distribute these as soon as possible within 
school time. 
 
If you require any further help, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  After midday on Thursday 22 August, I 
will not be available until Monday 2 September.  I will respond to any e-mail queries on my return in 
September. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 

Mrs Nicola Botcher 
Exams Officer 
E-mail: nbotcher@soham-college.org.uk  

 

https://www.sohamvc.org/page/?title=Results+and+Certification&pid=1277

